
MEMORANDUM 

To: All staff in Ontario 

From: Stephanie Malinsky, School Board Coordinator 

Date: August 18, 2020 

RE:  #SafeSchoolsDependOnCUPE Campaign 

Good morning, 

OSBCU and CUPE are thrilled to be launching the next phase of our 
#safeschoolsdependonCUPE Campaign.  This campaign will directly send a message to 
Premier Ford, Minister Lecce and your MPP demanding that funding be provided to enable safe 
schools, not just for September but throughout the school year! 

Please distribute widely, we also encourage that you share this action be amongst your family 
and friends. 

Our goal is to have 10000 messages sent. 

Here are the links 

English 
https://cupe.on.ca/safeschools/ 

French 
https://cupe.on.ca/fr/les-ecoles-securitaires-ont-besoin-de-financement/ 

 Let’s collectively raise our voices and let the government know #safeschoolsdependonCUPE 

In solidarity, 

Coordinator, School Boards 
kw/cope491 
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